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Our 5th meeting was an envisioning session that included topics to
improve our gardening collaborative, as well as ways we can provide more
assistance at these gardens. We had 6 gardens present who were able to
share their thoughts on these topics. Overall, we plan to provide more
support on our end. We will be including more information for you to
receive more resources and build a proposal package to make it easier to
apply for grants. At our meetings we plan to make each more interactive,
including working in gardens with gardening experts. WE look forwar to
this starting in the Fall.

M e e t i n g  n o t e s  f o r  M a y  1 5 t h
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https://www.elcentrodecorazon.org/g-r-e-e-n/

www.facebook.com/G.R.E.E.N.EastEnd/

our Links:

Save the Date

UR��� H���ES�

@G.R.E.E.N.EastEnd

G a r d e n i n g  M e e t i n g s  i n  2 0 1 9 - 2 0 2 0

In the next school year we plan to combine meeting dates with work days.
This will allow for more development opportunities for participants in
our collaborative. We will be inviting gardening/ agricultural experts and
work on different projects for your gardens. We would like to know which
schools are interested in hosting these gardening days/meetings at your
school. We will begin working on the schedule for August - December and
get those dates out to you by the end of the summer. Please feel free to
contact us if you know certain topics you would like to learn to make your
gardens more productive. We currently have Organic Gardening,
Composting, Pollinator Gardening, Vermiculture, and Fruit Tree
Maintenance on our list.  

D o  y o u  t h i n k  y o u r  g a r d e n  c o u l d  u s e  a  c l e a n  u p ?

L o w  V o l u m e  I r r i g a t i o n

J u n e  8 t h  f r o m  9 : 3 0  A M  -  1 1 : 3 0  A M

H o u s t o n  M u s e u m  o f  N a t u r a l  S c i e n c e

 

D i g  I n :  O r g a n i c  G a r d e n i n g  1 0 1

J U n e  8 t h ,  9 : 3 0  -  1 1  A M

L e vy  P a r k  GAr d e n s

 

S t a r t i n g  a  S c h o o l  o r  C o m m u n i t y  G a r d e n

J u n e  1 5 t h ,  8 : 3 0  A M  -  2 : 3 0  P M

U n i v e r s i ty  o f  H O u s t o n -D own t own

 

T h e  E d i b l e  A c a d e m y

3 - D a y  W o r k s h o p

J u n e  1 8 - 2 0 t h ,  8  A M  -  3 : 0 0  P M

G r e g o ry-L i n c o l n  E d u c a t i o n  C e n t e r

 

F a l l  V e g e t a b l e  G a r d e n i n g  c l a s s

J u l y  2 0 t h ,  9 : 3 0  A M  -  1 2  P M

H o u s t o n  M u s e u m  o f  N a t u r a l  S c i e n c e

 

B o k a s h i - -  W a s t e  N o t ,  W A n t  n o t

A u g .  1 0 ,  9 : 3 0  A M  -  1 1 : 3 0  A M

U n i v e r s i ty  o f  H O u s t o n -D own t own

 

C h e c k  o u t  t h e i r  w e b s i t e :

h t t p : //u r b a n h a r v e s t .o r g/e v e n t s

 

C h e c k  o u t  t h e  t o  d o  l i s t  b u c h a n a n 's  h a s

o n  t h e i r  we b s i t e  f o r  t h e  m o n t h  o f  J u n e :

h t t p s : //b u c h a n a n s p l a n t s .c o m/h o u s t o n -

g a r d e n i n g -by-m o n t h/

 

 

This summer we will continue to have garden work days within the week.
We will be building a schedule of the gardens who would like to
participate in these service days.  We could come a day out of the week
and clean out multiple gardens. Please let us know if you would be
interested in participating, whether it be hosting it at your own garden or
volunteering. Look out for those dates!
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S h a r e  y o u r  g a r d e n  S t o r y

What is your testimonial? Would you like to share the story of your
productivity in gardening in this last year? Has this garden collaborative
helped you or increased your interest in gardening in the East End. We
would like to highlight your progress in our newsletters, but also on our
website and social media. If you are interested in participating please let
us know. We can come out to your garden for an interview or if you would
like to send us a short description and photos of yourself including the
garden we will gladly share them. 

A r e  y o u  c o n c e r n e d  y o u r  g a r d e n  c o u l d  b e  c o n t a m i n a t e d ?

With the chemical exposure due to the chemical fires around the area, many
of you have shown your concern for the the safety of your gardens. If these
are part of your concerns, please reach out to Air Alliance. They are willing
to come out to your garden and test your soil. Visit their website:
http://airalliancehouston.org/

W a n t  t o  k e e p  t h e  c o m m u n i c a t i o n  a l i v e  d u r i n g  t h e  w e e k

Would you like to be included in a GroupMe chat? Want to keep in touch
faster with people you have met through the collaborative? Share weekly
updates of your garden or garden work days. Learn faster about activities
occurring in the East End that can benefit your garden. Get reminders of
events and work days faster. Contact our garden coordinator to be added
or click on this link: https://groupme.com/join_group/50758142/a6eLfMQv

M a k e  y o u r  G a r d e n  m o r e  I n t e r a c t i v e  o r  a  S a n c t u a r y

A topic discussed in the meeting included making your garden more
marketable for your school and community. Being able to bring unique
factors to your garden will begin to attract different groups of people. For
example, some gardens are used as a tool to manage behavioral problems.
Creating safe sanctuaries in your garden can allow the children in your
garden to calm down and change their mentality or stress level. Including
bird attractions, butterfly garden or even a flower labyrinth can increase
visits to your garden and make it more productive and also increase
support. Many grants look for unique projects to work in. Look for these
opportunities and include these types of items in your proposals when
searching for funding. 

B e c o m i n g  A  g a r d e n  C o l l a b o r a t i v e  L e a d e r

We are still looking for others to get involved in the gardening
collaborative planning. We would like high school students, even
university students, to get involved and begin learning leadership skills by
assisting in this collaborative. If you students are interested, please share
this opportunity with them. We have a list of positions available. Let get
the children more involved. If you would like to be apart of the leadership
as well to guide these students and this collaborative reach out!
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JORGE OLVERA

jo lvera@elcent rochc.org

 

C o m m u n it y  En g age m en t Ma nage r

YARMILLA REYES

yarmi l lareyes@gmai l .com

G a rde n C oo rdi nat or

Contact Information

KARIM ALSTON

kar im.a lston@houstonisd.org

H IS D - C a m pu s  G ard e n Ad vo c ate

v i s i t  u s !
Our name has changed on all social media. These are the updated links.
Facebook: www.facebook.com/G.R.E.E.N.EastEnd/
Website: https://www.elcentrodecorazon.org/g-r-e-e-n/
Instagram: @G.R.E.E.N.EastEnd
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Summer GArdening

E g g p l a n t s

C a n t a l o u p e

O k r a

P e a s ,  S o u t h e r n

P e p p e r ,  P l a n t s

Swe e t  P o t a t o

P u m p k i n

S u m m e r  S q u a s h

W a t e r m e l o n

B u c kwh e a t

L e m o n  G r a s s

R o s e m a ry

S a g e

 

G r a n t s

Texas Urban and Rural Conservation Projects
The U.S. Department of Agriculture Natural Resources Conservation
Service (USDA-NRCS) is accepting applications to establish gardens,
rainwater harvesting systems and seasonal high tunnels through the Texas
NRCS Urban and Rural Conservation Projects. These projects will help
establish gardens to grow healthy produce in areas of need and to educate
urban and rural youth, organizations, and communities about the
importance of conservation, urban agriculture and growing healthy fresh
vegetables.
https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/detail/tx/newsroom/releases/?
cid=NRCSEPRD1459620
 
USDA Investing in New On-Farm Trial Efforts 
USDA is investing up to $25 million per year over the next five years to
help support the adoption and evaluation of innovative conservation
approaches on agricultural lands. USDA’s Natural Resources Conservation
Service (NRCS) is accepting proposals through July 15, 2019, for On-Farm
Conservation Innovation Trials (On-Farm Trials), a new, additional sub-
program created by the 2018 Farm Bill for the USDA’s Conservation
Innovation Grants (CIG) program. On-Farm Trials include a Soil Health
Demo Trial, also created by the 2018 Farm Bill.
https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/detail/tx/newsroom/releases/?
cid=NRCSEPRD1459623
 
Find additional grant opportunities on the Healthy Living Matters
document attached to our newsletter email. Or feel free to contact us if
you have any questions or would like support in applying for this grants. 

TI��:

T o  r e d u c e  g r owt h  o f  we e d s :  c o v e r  yo u r

g a r d e n  b e d s  w i t h  f i n e  m u l c h

D o n 't  b e  a f r a i d  t o  U s e  c o v e r  c r o p s  i n  t h e

s u m m e r .

I n v e s t  i n  s o m e  s h a d e  c l o t h  i f  n e e d e d .  

M a k e  s u r e  t o  c o n t i n u e  wa t e r i n g  yo u r  f r u i t

t r e e s .  

B e g i n  p r e p a r i n g  f o r  t h e  F a l l  G r ow i n g

S e a s o n ,  by  k e e p i n g  yo u r  g a r d e n  c l e a n  a n d

i n v e s t i n g  i n  g o o d  g a r d e n i n g  r e s o u r c e s ,  l i k e

s o i l  a n d  f e r t i l ize r .  

 


